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Dear advocates,
Based on the № 33-A, 08.02.2019 Decision of the Chairman of the Chamber of Advocates, a working
group was formed to develop draft of amendments and additions to the code of conduct of advocate.
The working group will develop draft of amendments and additions to the code of conduct of advocate
within 3 months and will present it to advocates for comments, suggestions and opinions.
If you have any suggestions for changes and / or additions to the Code of Conduct of Advocate, please
send them to the coordinator of the working group, first deputy chairman of the Chamber of Advocates,
Emil Amirkhanyan by deputychairman@advocates.am email address.

The  content of the decision is available in armenin version
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